
Anti-Bullying Questionnaire Results 

November 2021 – Anti-Bullying Week 

The Purpose:  

It's really important for our school to continually maintain a high anti-bullying profile. It is vital that we monitor bullying as 

this gives us a clear picture of the levels of bullying and wellbeing in our school. It also helps us to identify where we need 

to focus our anti-bullying energy and ongoing campaign.  

 

This year, our children are taking part in an Anti-Bullying Survey as part of Anti-Bullying Week. All children took part, with 

our KS2 children completing an electronic questionnaire individually. The results have been collated, shared on our school 

website and with our whole school community. Additionally, our aim is to continue to make our school a safe and happy place.  

 

The responses:  

We received the following responses from our children (Year 1-Year 6 – 361 children.) 

 

Statement or Question: 

 

Yes No 

I like going to school 

 

97% 

350/361 

3% 

I feel safe in school 

 

100% 

361/361 

0% 

I get on well with my teachers 

 

98% 

354/361 

2% 

I feel like I ‘belong’ in our school 

 

98% 

354/361 

2% 

I have friends to play with at break and 

lunchtime 

 

99% 

359/361 

1% 

I know who I can talk to when I have a worry 

or a problem 

 

98% 

357/361 

2% 

Who might you talk to? 

(Children’s responses) 

 

Teachers                           Any Grown up in school 

Friends                              A Grown Up that works at Wren’s Nest 

All Teachers 

Mrs Edwards 

Miss Harris 

Miss Humphries 

Trusted Teacher 

Safari Room staff 

Who are the Trusted Adults in school? 

(Children’s responses) 

 

Mrs Parkes 

Miss Harris 

Mrs Vivash 

Mrs Smith 

We can talk to any grown up that works at this school. 

 

I know how to report bullying in our school 

(Children’s responses) 

 

Tell the Teachers 

99% 

356/361 

 

1% 

I can recognise different types of bullying 

 

98% 

353/361 

2% 

Is bullying a problem in our school? 

 

7% 

24/361 

93% 

337/361 

  

We would like to say a huge thank you to our children. Their behaviour, attitude and well-being are of great importance to 

us and we really do value their feedback. With their support, we will continue our ongoing campaign and ensure our school is 

a safe and happy place for them to learn and grow. 


